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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: August 18, 2025 
Re: AABB Annual Meeting – Client Appreciation Event 

  
 
The AABB Annual Meeting is rapidly approaching! This year’s meeting will be held 
October 25-28 in San Diego, California. Historically, this event offers Carter BloodCare 
an opportunity to express our gratitude for allowing us the privilege to serve you. 
 
We are planning a client appreciation event for Sunday, October 26, 2025. Please 
RSVP to hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org by Friday, August 29, 2025 if you are 
interested in joining us. 
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